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Our concern is that the current proposed list of Best Management Practices for Aggregate
Production Operations is inadequate. They do not address practices to minimize water consumption
as directed by the Texas Legislature. As a permanent resident of Burnet County and dependent on
well water, water is a major issue. Messages to cutback and conserve water are prevalent. The
proposed BMP for light and noise pollution are subpar as well.


